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• With regard to the non-interventional post-authorisation safety
study it seems unclear if the de finition of a "non-interventional
study" in the Clinical Trials Directive might overlap with this draft
proposal. There is a need for a clear distinction between the two
directives and for a definition of"non-interventional post­
authorisation safety study".

• Clarification is required on the relationship between risk
management systems and risk management plans/programmes.

• With regard to the pharmacovigilance inspections, clarification is
needed as to inspection and reporting requirements for national
competent Authorities and the possibilities for work sharing.

• The scope of the pharmacovigilance referral should be clarified and
we question the added value of the public hearing that are part of
the process. The US experience with public hearings could inform
this issue.

• We support the risk-based approach to PSURs introduced by the
draft proposal and the efforts to ensure work sharing of the
assessment of PSURs, but we have concerns about the means to
achieve them.

We are of course at your disposal, should you wish more detailed 
comments. 
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